
 

 

President’s Corner 

Greetings, all Yamhill County OHA members, 

Thank you to everyone that participated in our online auction. We did 

pretty well, and it was nice meeting everyone that came and picked up 

their items. 

I still have Chuck Colvin raffle tickets and also Coastal Farm and Ranch 

tickets as well. 

If you would like to help with planning next year’s banquet, please get 

ahold of me. There is a lot to plan, since we haven’t had an in-person 

event in a couple years. 

We still need candidates for Vice President, Treasurer, and 4 board po-

sitions. Get ahold of Peg or myself to get put on the ballot. 

Our May meeting will be May 13, and we are doing our elections. So, 

hopefully we will see you there. Will have Colvin and Coastal raffle tick-

ers at the meeting for those interested in purchasing them. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Andy Bodeen 
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An OHA Chapter of the Year 

May 13th 
Chapter Meeting 

 

7:00 PM 
American Legion Post 

McMinnville 
 

Chapter Elections 
 

Updates on 2022  
banquet and other events 

 

OHAYC Raffle Tickets 
 

Coastal 
 Christensen Arms Mesa Titanium in 28 Nosler 

 Tickets:  1/$20    3/$50      $7/$100 
Colvin 
 1911 Citadel 45 ACP  
 gray scale flag cerakoted 
 Matching ammo can 

 Tickets:  1/$10    3/$50    7/$50 
Available  

At the May 13th meeting and online at 
www.ohayamhill.com 
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Oregon Hunters Association 
Yamhill Chapter 

General Meeting Synopsis 
April 8

th
, 2021 

 
 

The meeting was called to order by Andy Bodeen, OHAYC chapter president.  Also present 
were chapter secretary Peg Morris, board member Art Pohl, 5 chapter members, and one 
guest. 
 
Minutes of the last meeting were presented and accepted. 
 
Tickets are on sale for the Coastal and Colvin raffles. The Coastal weapon is a Nosler; the 
Colvin raffle is for a 1911. 
 
The Siuslaw clean-up project was a success. 463 tires were removed from the area. The 
project was coordinated by chapter member Tayler Jerome. 
 
Thanks go to Cheryl Dollar, chapter treasurer, for all the work she did to coordinate the re-
cent on-line auction. Thanks also go to Bryan Cook, Shannon Sizer, and Tony Jeffries for all 
the help they provided Cheryl. 
 
Chapter elections will take place at the May meeting. Open positions are vice-president, 
treasurer, and four board members. Any one wanting to run for a position or to nominate 
someone, please contact Peg Morris and Andy Bodeen. 
 
2021 Scholarship deadline is May 7

th
. The one change in the application this year is the in-

clusion of currently enrolled higher education students who meet the residency criteria. 

The evening’s speaker was David Craig, high school trap coach from Newberg. It was 
learned that nationally there are 30,000 young people shooting on trap teams in 26 states. In 
Oregon, there are 50 high schools with trap teams. Yamhill County has 3 teams – Newberg, 
Amity, and Yamhill-Carlton. These three teams have a total participation of 83.  A represen-
tative from each team also spoke. 

Following the trap team presentation, each team was presented a donation check from the 
chapter. The board earlier approved a total $2500, which was divided among the three 
teams according to the number of participants on each team. 

With no other business on the agenda, the meeting was adjourned. The next general meet-
ing will be held on May 13

th
, 7:00 PM, at the American Legion Post in McMinnville. 

Peg Morris  

OHAYC Secretary 
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Membership … 
New and Renewal 

 

Do It Now.  
Before You Forget. 

 

Just go to: 
 

www.ohayamhill.com 
  

       or 
 

www.oregonhunters.org 
 

 

It’s That Easy!! 

 

Chapter Elections 
 

May 13th Chapter Meeting 
 

Open Positions 
Vice President 

Treasurer 
4 Board Positions 

 

Contact Peg Morris or Andy Bodeen 
to place your name on the ballot. 

 

Youth Shotgun Shoot 
 

August 14, 2021 
 

Put the date on your calendar and 
watch for further information. 

 

Chapter Officers 

President             Andy Bodeen  503-490-2489 

  a.bodeen00@gmail.com 

Vice President       

 

Secretary              Peg Morris             503-737-9483 

 wanderingphotogal@gmail.com 

Treasurer             Cheryl Dollar          503-781-1577 

 cgordon@chehalemappraisals.com 

 

Board of Directors 

John McGhehey                 503-435-1716 

  johnmcghehey@gmail.com 

Connie Billings    971-241-2219 

  cjguns66@gmail.com 

Art Pohl     503-537-9020 

  pohlajpatch@aol.com 

Shannon Sizer    503-472-1214 

  smsizer10@gmail.com 

Braeden Bailey    503-437-4900 

        deerhunter.bailey6@gmail.com 

Toni Wille                503-341-1645 

wlleantonia@yahoo.com 

Tony Jeffries                 503-991-1813 

tonyjeffries78@yahoo.com 

Bre Dollar                503-476-2940 

bre.dollar@gmail.com 

Nikki McGraw     503-547-7021 

nmcgraw13@wou.edu 



 

Yamhill Chapter 
Oregon Hunters Association 
PO Box 243 
Yamhill, OR 97111 

NON-PROFIT ORG 
US POSTAGE 

PAID 
MEDFOR, OR 

PERMIT NO. 425 

 
www.ohayamhill.com 

www.facebook.com/ohayamhill 
www.instagram.com/oregonhuntersassociationyc 

 

 

May 13th 
 

Chapter Meeting 
 

7:00 PM 

American Legion Post 

McMinnville 
 

 

Banquet and Events  

Updates 


